
From: Pinewood Parish Council
To: Steve Merry
Subject: 2016-04-09 Parking in Pinewood/Lining Scheme
Date: 09 April 2016 22:18:40

Dear Steve

Hope you are well.

As it is now six months since the lining was implemented have there been any
reports to you of changes required?  Have you decided upon any changes?

We are not aware of any major problems in fact most are very happy with the
current situation.  

At our last meeting we were given a couple of requests to forward to you for
consideration and these are as follows:-

Entrance to Bramblewood needs extending round the corner by at least a
cars length towards the shops as cars are parking on the corner making it
difficult to see what is coming from the shops when exiting Bramblewood.
Some of the lining in Broad Meadow needs repainting as it is several years
old.

I have also had a couple of emails lately from Mr Gary Watkins of Wentworth
Drive reporting that the bin lorry has been unable to get through to empty bins
again.  I have forwarded these emails to you separately you may already be
aware.

If you could update me on anything I need to report back to the parish council I
have a meeting on Monday 11th.

Kind regards, Sandra

Sandra Peartree
Clerk to Pinewood Parish Council
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